
From: Beth Fox <   
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 10:45 AM 
To: Outer Dowsing Offshore Wind <OuterDowsingOffshoreWind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Tammy Smalley < ; Hannah Curtis <  
Subject: Change Notification of 13 December 2024 
 

Good morning,  
 
Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust (LWT) received notification on Friday 20/12/2024 that the Examining 
Authority had issued their response to the applicant’s Change Notification of 13 December 2024. In 
this response the Examining Authority note the list of the organisations that the applicant proposes 
to consult with on the proposed changes to the application and do not identify any further 
consultees that are necessary. LWT ask that we are included in this list and are consulted on the 
following changes:  
 

• amendments to the draft Development Consent Order (Document 3.1) (dDCO) based on the 
Applicant’s review of The Management of Hedgerows (England) Regulations 2024.  

• amendment to the dDCO to include within Schedule 17, Part 2 a further important 
hedgerow under the Hedgerow Regulations 1997 which may be required to be removed 

 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Beth Fox (she/her) 
Conservation Officer 
Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust 
 
Mobile:  
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